
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
         16th December 2019 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
  
As you may be aware, the Hall Cross Sixth Form Open Evening Event clashed with our Year 11 Mock Results 
Evening. Hall Cross have therefore very kindly agreed to put on a further open evening event for our 
students to attend. The event will take place on Tuesday 21st January 2020, 6pm-8pm. 
  
Could you please complete the link below to inform us if you are interested in attending this event. 
Deadline for completion is Thursday 19th December 2019. 
  
 https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/Z9DM9RD 
 
Many thanks 
  
Kind regards 
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